
 
-----Original Message----- 
From   
Sent: 25 October 2019 13:58 
To: Community Asset Transfer <communityassettransfer@glasgow.gov.uk> 
Subject: Cathkin Park asset transfer request 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
I am writing to express my opposition to the Cathkin Park asset transfer request. 
I live in the local area and am disappointed that this request has not been open to proper scrutiny by 
the local residents. 
I was not aware of any public consultation on what is an important matter for my local community. I 
have myself only found out about it this morning, which does not give much time to consider the 
consequences, should this transfer request be granted. Suffice to say that residents of Mount Florida 
will have access to a valuable green space restricted, at a time when we are all being encouraged to 
spend more time outdoors. 
Please, by all means look at ways in which the park could be improved, but I do not consider this 
transfer to be in the interest of the residents of Mount Florida and hope therefore that this request 
will be rejected. 
 
Regards 
 

  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 




